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Dear Parents: 
 
GOD & OTHERS 
 
Travel restrictions:​  Our school's COVID Plan includes following the most current PA 
department of Health travel guidelines, recommendations, and requirements. 

● Any travel outside of the state requires a negative test within 72 hours prior to the return 
to PA, or 14 days of quarantine upon return. 

● This order began Friday, November 20th. 

This most recent information can be found on ​their website​. 

 
Report Cards​ are now available for you to view on RenWeb. 
 
January Lunch Orders and Free Lunch:  ​The January food calendar is attached to this e-mail 
and has also been uploaded into RenWeb for your convenience. The items available to order 
such as pizza and hot dogs are noted in blue, and the free lunch options are listed in black. To 
select the free lunch option, simply place a check mark in the small box by the date. If you are 
ordering milk ​separate from​ the free lunch option, you will need to write “choc” or “white” in 
each box on the day you would like your child to receive milk. Please also note on the bottom of 
your form that you are purchasing milk at 50 cents a carton. Please submit your orders with 
payment to the school office ​by December 14th​. Free lunches are available to all students in 
1st through 12th grades. When ordering the free lunches, it’s all or nothing. No items may be 
selected individually, including milk. Please note that Friday’s “snack” option is not a full lunch 
as we already offer pizza on those days. ​Due to the newness of this new program, and the 
amount of orders coming in ​we will no longer be accepting any late orders​. 
 
Christmas Program Update​:  Unfortunately, with the rising cases in our area and the changes 
with the pandemic, we will ​not be having our Christmas programs​ (preK-6th grades) in 
person this year.  We plan to have the students still perform their programs and share a video of 
the performance to families to watch together. They have been working hard and are excited to 
share it with you. Please remember that T-shirt money is due by tomorrow, Friday, November 
20th. 
 
CCA for Life:​  We would like to inform you that our new student pro-life group is taking 
donations to help Watson Run Church. The church currently has a program called “Embrace 
Grace” that helps single teens who have had unplanned pregnancies. Watson Run wants the 
girls to see the church as a place of love, not judgement. They are helping these girls with the 
supplies needed for their new babies. If you are able and willing to donate and help these young 
women and their families it would be so greatly appreciated. Please bring any donations to the 
school by December 2nd. We will place donation boxes throughout the school as well as a few 
local churches. Specific items may be purchased through this link: 

https://www.health.pa.gov/topics/disease/coronavirus/Pages/Travelers.aspx


https://www.amazon.com/baby-reg/embracegrace-watsonrunchurch-december-2020-meadville/
1Y129XN589WFL 
 
Dates to Note​: 
Wednesday, December 23rd - Friday, January 1st - No School - Christmas Break 
Monday, January 4th - School Resumes 
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